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Parents, Get Ready for Kindergarten!
2014-15 Kindergarten and Transitional Kindergarten registration for the three school districts will be
happening in January and February. Children must be 5 years old on or before Sept. 1 to enter
kindergarten for the 2014-15 school year. Transitional Kindergarten (TK) is an optional program for those
children who have their 5th birthday between (including) Sept. 2 and Dec. 2. 

Lafayette School District 
(Burton Valley, Happy Valley, Lafayette, and Springhill elementary schools)

Registration for both programs took place at the district's four elementary schools Jan. 21 and 22, but
parents who were unable to attend can still register at the school site. For more information about
kindergarten registration, go to the district's website at: www.lafsd.k12.ca.us/registration.

Moraga School District
(Camino Pablo, Donald Rheem and Los Perales elementary schools)
Kindergarten and Transitional Kindergarten registration for 2014-15 will be held from 9 a.m. to 2 p.m.
Thursday and Friday, Feb. 6 and 7. Documents will be needed to verify age eligibility, residency and
required immunizations. Any child without verified up-to-date immunizations will not be eligible to attend
school. Registration information can be found on the district website: http://district.moraga.k12.ca.us.
Parents/guardians must register at the school of residence for their child. To help determine which school
your child should attend, check the MSD website at http://district.moraga.k12.ca.us, at 'School's
Boundary Information' under the School menu, or call the District office at (925) 376-5943.
Parents/guardians who need more information, or who are unable to register their child during these two
days, may also call their school of residence directly. 

Orinda Union School District 
(Del Rey, Glorietta, Sleepy Hollow, and Wagner Ranch elementary schools)
Transitional Kindergarten and Kindergarten registration for children entering an Orinda public school in
August 2014 will be held from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. at each of four elementary schools Monday through
Thursday, Feb. 3-6. Registration requires the presentation of various documents. These documents and
specific instructions are outlined on the district's website. Please note that some of the items need to be
the original, certified documents. Visit www.orindaschools.org for more information.

Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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